MUNICIPALITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL

MONDAY, OCTOBER 19, 15

The Municipality of Germantown Council met in work session on October 19, 2015 at 8:10 p.m. in the Municipal Building Council Chambers.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

The following members were present at the Call to Order: Mayor Stephen Boeder, Mr. Terry Johnson, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Lynn Koogle, Mr. Robert Rettich, IV and Mr. Brian Wafzig.

MEMBERS ABSENT:

Mr. Mark Heistand was absent.

ALSO PRESENT:

Also present were Anna Sizemore, Municipal Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director Roy McGill, Chief of Police and Matt Burns, Police Major.

Discussion with Chief McGill

Chief McGill discussed drug activity, the Tactical Crime Suppression Unit and the R.A.N.G.E. Task Force.

Discussion of the 2016/2017/2018 Budget

Council discussed the 2016/2017/2018 Budget.

Other Business

None.

There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Johnson moved to adjourn the meeting.

The work session was adjourned at 9:35 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak
Clerk of Council
Stephen A. Boeder
Mayor